From: Penny Jayewardene <pj2448@gmail com>

Date: Wed, 14 Aug 2024, 14:58

Subject: THANK YOU

To: Sriram Vasudevan <archanavas@icloud.com>, Archanar Vasudevan <archanarvas@gmail.com>

Dear Vyjayanthi

Your beautiful intention to help the Janitorial Project at the Sri Sathya Sai Sanjeevani Hospital has resulted in a group of unsung heros who tirelessly work in our hospital. From cleaning every nook and corner of our
hospital to laundry, ironing, folding linen as well as preparing angio packs of twenty pieces of essential items for each patient who is taken into Cathlab for surgery, they really are the backbone of our hospital. Most of
them are single mothers bringing up their children on their wage as well as assisting aged parents who live with them.

Vyjayanthi and Vasundara | am longing to meet you both one day and give you a hug for bringing joy into these lives.

One of our ladies had a leg amputated and is now recovering at home. She will rejoin her sisters at the hospital God willing in a month. She will work 3 days a week to start off. When she is ready she will work full
time. | will write about her in more detail with the report | am preparing.

Sadguru is coming to Lanka on 15th October. Please try to come to Batticaloa with your parents.

| am sending a report with photographs by the end of this week.

God bless you both and your parents

Sai Ram

Aunty penny

Sent from my iPhone



